
 

This Sunday, August 2, is our First 
Baptist quarterly business 

meeting, which will take place 
directly after the worship service. 
We will shorten our Communion 

service with the business meeting 
in mind, with fewer songs and a 
briefer message. With the uptick 

in COVID cases in our area, we 
want to be sensitive to the 

amount of time we share enclosed 
space - prioritizing the safety and 

health of each other. 

 

 

 

 

          Birthday this week 
 

        2nd Michael O’Brien 
       2nd Mickey Teubner 
       6th Gary Allmendinger 
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PRAYER REQUESTS THIS WEEK 
 

Anita Baillie-Health Issues 
 

Armin Sayler at Miller Pointe nursing 
home in Mandan. 

 
Beth Anderson-Dale & Annette 

Ekstrom’s daughter-Treatment for brain 
tumor 

 

Bruce Rauser 
 

Caryl Kaseman 
 

Charlotte Martin 
 

Deanna Hedegaard 
 

Gary Lund 
Cancer treatment  

 

Jeff French 
 

Kari Kolstoe  
Began hospice care 

 

Leo Heinz-recovery from surgery 
 

Leopold Habonima 
Hospitalized with Covid 

 

Norm Evans (father of Beth’s co-worker) 
MRI showed several spots in his body. 

 

Philippe Ngoma-Achille’s father 
 

Renee Herman 
 

Scott Simpson 
 

Scott Wittune 
Judy Wittmier’s brother 

Kidney chemo treatments 
 

Steve Wonnenberg-friend of  
Weiss’s that has ALS. 

 

 

I would like to express my 
sincere appreciation to 

everyone for your cards, phone 
calls, and most especially your 
prayers. Your care and concern 

is a very precious gift. 
 

  Gary Lund 
 

 
 

Knee replacement surgery for Mickey's 
dad July 28th was successful.  

He is recovering at home.  
Thanks for your prayers  

 

The Flower bouquet is 
in memory and 
celebration of  

Doug Willows who’s 
Birthday is on  

August 6th  

 
Youth Group is back! 

Wednesday, August 4  

7-8:30 

The Harlow School  
Bus Service 

is currently looking for  
bus drivers. For  

additional information  
CLICK HERE 

 
 

Thank you to all that gave 
so generously, our final 

contribution to was 
$1675.00. 

 

You are still able to make a 
contribution to OGHS 

anytime that you want, 
with our on-line  
giving options.  

 

CLICK HERE 

 
412 Youth Group 

August 5 
 

7-8:30 pm 

https://www.goharlows.com/careers
https://secure.epicpay.com/Merchant/Hosted/FullPage/82dc48e6-748b-4ff9-b3a0-7673f64a9e7a

